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Issue 3
A word from Deb...

Asthma Management 
Plans
The Department requires 
the Asthma Management 
Plans to be updated yearly. 
If you haven’t given us a 
new plan this year please 
organise it and send it to 
the office as soon as 
possible.

School Fees
School fees are now 
overdue. please talk to 
Fiona if you would like to 
set up a payment plan.

Walkathon – 12th March
Currently the weather 
forecast is looking good 
for the whole school 
Walkathon on Friday 12th 
March.  We will be leaving 
from the railway reserve 
opposite the school at 
9.30am.  A note will have 
been given to your child 
this week to give 
permission for them to 
participate.  Please return 
ASAP.
Whatever distance each 
child walks will be great 
and we are hoping for lots 

of parents, grandparents 
and friends to attend this 
activity and walk back any 
students who have reached 
their limit!  All students are 
welcome to dress in their 
house colours. 
We will be supplying one 
sausage in bread and an 
icy pole for each child – 
no cost to families, please 
send additional lunch if 
this will not be enough for 
your child at lunchtime.

Preps
All preps will be attending 
school fulltime from this 
week.  Lauren Cronk has 
been able to spend 
quality time with all 
students testing in literacy 
and numeracy while they 
have been having a rest 
days on Wednesdays. 

Grade 3/4 Camp  
Sovereign Hill 
Jo Madden has spent many 
hours organising this camp 
and we are looking 
forward to enjoying 
activities that will reflect 
what the students have 
been learning in class 

about the Gold Rush in 
Ballarat. It is a huge 
responsibility taking 
students away on camp and 
we are not prepared to take 
any students who cannot 
follow instructions which 
means safety is 
compromised.  The only 
time we leave Sovereign 
Hill is to visit the lovely old 
theatre in Ballarat to watch 
a movie.  This is a relaxing 
activity after a busy day 
enjoying all that Sovereign 
Hill has to offer!

Sausage Sizzles
The last fund raising 
sausage sizzles for the Term 
1 will be held on Thursday 
18th and the 25th March.  
Notes will be sent home for 
students to order. Thank 
you to all families who 
support these fund raising 
activities.  It is great for the 
students to have a change 
in their usual lunchtime 
food. 

Thanks Debbie.
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At the Assembly the last two weeks the following Students 
shared some information about themselves that they 

thought we may now know:

	 P1A		 Xavier	 Skye		 Talia		 Saxon
			   Vicky	 Blaire	 Brooklyn

	 1/2B	 Dean	 Tahlia	 Flynn	 Ava			 

	 2/3C	 Evan	 Merliah	 Kensi	 Jayden
			   Harley	 Kalliyan		

	 3/4D	 Ella		  Izzy		  Isobel	 Lexi
			   Muhammad
	
	 5/6E	 Louis	 Lily		  Jemma	 Sophie

	 5/6F		 Hamish	 Dustin	 Lachlan	 Tomi

Values Award

Alexis

For working collaboratively with another 
student to help harvest tomatoes in the 

vegeatable garden!

Values Award

Henry

For showing empathy by taking the 
initiative to help somebody in need 

without being asked!
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Values Award

Chevy

For showing empathy to others and 
helping his peers in P.E!

Values Award

Chloe

For working collaboratively with another 
student to help harvest tomatoes in the 

vegeatable garden!

Values Award

Toby 

For showing respect by looking after the 
vegetable garden and helping younger 

students harvest our produce!

Values Award

Adam

For showing respect by looking after the 
vegetable garden and helping younger 

students harvest our produce!

Values Award

Evie

For showing outstanding manners to a 
visitor at our school, asking them if they 

needed help and directing them where to go!
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Drink Bottles 
Available for purchase on QKR 

or in the office. 

$8.50 

 
 

Please contact the office to confirm 
your child/ren allocated house colour. 

REUSABLE CANTEEN BAGS 

AND MORE

$10.50

$12.50

March 

11th 	 SRC Free Dress Day - Gold coin 	
	 donation for MS
	 Horse Power Reading
12th	 Walkathon
	 Sub Finance Meeting
15th	 3-4 Camp to Sovereing Hill
17th	 3-4 Campers return
18th	 Horse Power Reading
22nd	 Scool Council AGM
25th	 Horse Power Reading
26th	 SRC Dress in Pink for Cancer
	 Gold coin donation
	 World of Maths Gr 3-6

April

1st	 Term 1 Ends 
	 Early dismiss 2.15pm

Evie Glassford having fun at the Girls on Track 
event on the weekend!


